From: Cortland Lohff 
Sent: Thursday, April 12, 2018 5:33 PM
To: Steve Berlin
Subject: Re: Approval for Third Party Paid Travel

hi steve - 

i attended the meeting this past monday and tuesday in kansas city, mo. i flew there on monday and returned to chicago on tuesday. the sponsor - the national league of cities - paid the airline directly for my airfare and the hotel directly for my hotel stay. they also provided most meals (dinner on monday evening and breakfast and lunch on tuesday). i will be requesting reimbursement from them for ground transportation and for the other meals per city policy. 

thanks,

cort

Cortland (Cort) Lohff, MD, MPH
Medical Director for Environmental Health 
